Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures,

4th May, 1938,

Dear S5ir,

I send herewith, for your information,
a copy of a letter which has to-day been addressed to
Messrs. Philip & Son, Ltd., Dartmouth, in regard to
the approval of plans of electrical ecuipment for their
Yard No.847.

A set of the plans in question is also
encloseds

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Hre Te Hiller,

PLYNMOUTH.»




